
 

 

 

The Blue Door Nursery 

Wilmington Road  

Seaford 

BN25 2EH 

www.bluedoornursery.co.uk 

Dear Parents, 

We  are  delighted  to be able to  tell  you  that  we  have  successfully  achieved our e-Quality 

Counts accreditation from  the National Day Nurseries Association (NDNA). 

Many of you will be aware that over the past 12 months we have been working hard to achieve 

this accreditation, which acts as an indicator of the quality of service we offer. We are delighted 

that our efforts have been rewarded and that we have achieved this very special award. 

We would like to thank you for your support during this time, and for your helpful feedback on the 

new developments in the nursery that have been introduced as part of the scheme. 

 

Although we are now an official e-Quality Counts accredited nursery our hard work of 

continuously developing our quality care and education will not stop. Our accreditation award 

lasts for three years before re-assessment, and a large part of the programme is about ensuring 

that we continually explore and develop what we do. The staff team will continue to look at how 

we can support you and your child in new and improved ways, and we look forward to hearing 

your feedback in the future. 

Our nursery development plan is available for you to see at any time and we welcome your 

comments, suggestions and ideas about our nursery. 

As a nursery we would like to thank Ruth, our Nursery Deputy Manager, for all her hard work 

coordinating this project – without her we would not have progressed through the programme so 

quickly or efficiently. 

 

Please do let me or a member of the team know if you have any questions. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Rebecca Swindells 

 

 

Nursery Manager 

http://www.bluedoornursery.co.uk/

